
As we continue to celebrate 105 years of scholarship, service, sisterhood, and finer womanhood, I am
looking forward to celebrating each chapter and our many accomplishments. We are truly F.I.E.R.C.E.
“change agents”, intentionally being a voice for the voiceless, serving our communities and making a
great impact. We will also celebrate our Amicae through sisterhood and friendship. 

With great anticipation, I look forward to making this conference a memorable and impactful experience
for all. Remain F.I.E.R.C.E. and I will see you April 11-12, 2025. Registration is now open!

In Humble Service to our Sisterhood,

 Shanena
Shanena Davenport Fogan
12th Delaware State Director

Greetings to my Dynamic, Distinguished, Diamond State Zetas and Amicae:

It is with great humility and my distinct honor to welcome you to our 2025 Delaware
State Leadership Conference, “F.I.E.R.C.E. LEGACY OF EXCELLENCE WHILE
EMBRACING EXTRAORDINARY HEIGHTS”. This year's conference will feature
inspiring keynote speakers, engaging workshops, and valuable networking
opportunities. Let's come together to continue our legacy of leadership, service, and
sisterhood, as we strengthen our bonds, and equip ourselves with the skills and
knowledge to lead with excellence.

Shanena Davenport Fogan

Welcome Message from the Delaware
State  Director
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